St. Paul's Church of England (A) Primary School



Emsworth Crescent Pendeford Wolverhampton WV9 5NR

vith God as our firm foundation

Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti Telephone No: 01902 558621

Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk

1st June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers.

We are very much looking forward to our Summer celebration on Friday 21st June! Those of you who were able to join us last year will remember what a fabulous event this was! We are busy making arrangements for stalls and activities for the whole community to enjoy. We hope that many of you will be able to join us after school on the 21st from 3.30pm to enjoy the fun!

To allow staff time to get set up and to their stalls at the end of the day, collection will be as normal at 3.15pm. Once all the children are dismissed, we will close the gates briefly to enable final preparations to be made. We will then reopen the gates at approximately 3.30pm to welcome parents and children back into school and officially start the fayre! If parents can collect promptly on this day it would be appreciated.

On Friday 7th June, we will be holding an own clothes day in school. All children are invited to wear their own clothes in return for a donation to the tombola stall. We will be running two tombolas – a chocolate one and a bottle one.

On Friday 7th, we would like children in;

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to donate an item for the chocolate tombola And

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 to donate a bottle for the bottle tombola.









If any parents are able to help with preparations, setting up and/or running a stall on the day please let us know.

Please spread the word to families and friends – this is a community event and we would like to welcome as many people as possible to join in the fun!

Raffle tickets will go on sale from Monday 3rd June (via the Gateway app) and tickets will also be on sale at the fayre. If any families have links with a business that would be willing and able to donate a prize for the raffle, please contact the school office or speak to me.

Best wishes,

Mrs J Ferretti Headteacher







